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New Pathways to Gold Society  c/o PO Box 29, Lytton, BC VOK 1Z0 

Newpathwaystogold.ca 

 

SMALL PROJECTS APPLICATION FORM 

 

Overview: While the New Pathways to Gold Society has an objective of funding projects that 

provide for long-term heritage based projects through establishing partnerships 

with local organizations, the Society recognizes that many smaller projects being of 

a short-term or immediate nature are also valuable. To facilitate such projects, the 

Society dedicates $ 25,000 per year to these types of project with the expectation 

the full cost to New Pathways for each proposed project will be capped at $ 5,000 

for each project. If your organization is interested in applying for small project 

funding, please submit an application that addresses the following requirements. 

As the Board meets quarterly (mid-January, mid-April, mid-July and mid-October), 

the Board asks applications to be submitted no later than March 15th for the April 

Board meeting or September 15th for consideration at the October Board meeting.  

 As 2017 is an introductory year for this funding, applications will be received 

through the summer period 

 

Required Information: 

 

1. Name of Organization making application 

2. Name of specific event i.e. a F/Nation Pow Wow, Local History Fair, Exhibit, etc. 

3. Date of event or timing of proposed project 

4. Community in which event is taking place 

5. Contact Information for Applicant including phone, address and e-mail.  

6. Amount of Requested Funding 

7. Other Leveraging whether Direct or In-Kind 

8. A summary of the proposed project with details on the heritage based tourism benefits to 

the organization or the respective community.  

9. A “spreadsheet” type summary clearly outlining anticipated revenues and expenses 

10. A minimum of 2 letters of support 

 

Once the application has been received, notification of award or rejection (with a rationale) will be 

made immediately following the April and October Board Meetings with the exception of 2017 

where ballots received will be dealt with by e-mail ballot.  

 

Applications must be received by the required dates and submitted by e-mail to cgrmgt@shaw.ca. 

Packages can also be posted to the PO Box 29, Lytton, BC VOK 1Z0 however applicants must advise 

by e-mail or phone call advising that a package has been mailed.  

 

Further information or clarification can be requested by submitting the request to: 

cgrmgt@shaw.ca or contacting Gord Rattray, Executive Director at 250-392-0847 


